
District Councillor Notes for November 

Tendring  

3rd October AW attended Licencing and Registration Committee. 

5th October AW substituted at the Planning Policy and Local Plan Committee for GS. 

6th October GS attended Cabinet. 

9th October GS and AW attended the Tendring Colchester Borders Garden Community 

Meeting. 

10th October AW attended and took part in a Knowledge Test as part of Licencing and 

Registration Committee. 

24th October AW attended Planning Committee. 

25th October GS and AW attended an All Members Briefing and a public meeting from the 

PFCC. 

Ian Davidson still emails with relevant District News and now GS as Chairman has 

attended a considerable number of events including  

 

Elmstead  

We have been contacted about flooding that has affected residents in St. Pauls Cresent 

as a result of the GoHomes site – this has been flagged up to Gary Guiver. 

We have agreed to be part of the Halloween event on Sunday 29th October. 
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